
North Fork Breast Health Coalition 
Breast Cancer Support Network
Women with breast cancer need support now more than ever. The COVID-19 pandemic has created 
unprecedented emotional challenges for women with breast cancer, including disruptions to screening and 
treatments, !nancial hardship and increased anxiety and isolation.

The support network, made possible by the generosity of the North Fork Breast Health Coalition, will be 
facilitated by the Cancer Services Program of Suffolk County, a program of Peconic Bay Medical Center.

All sessions will be offered virtually until further notice.

For more information, please contact Maureen O’Connor, 
Director of Cancer Services Program of Suffolk County at 
Peconic Bay Medical Center: (631) 548-6320, extension 1400, 
or moconnor10@northwell.edu


